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For Immediate Release   November 9, 2017 
 
 
Compton Community College District Board Meeting Scheduled for November 21 

 
Special Recognition Ceremony for Board of Trustees Vice President Deborah LeBlanc 

The next meeting of the Compton Community College District Board of Trustees is 
scheduled for Tuesday, November 21 at 5:00 p.m. in the Board Room. 

During this meeting, the African American Community College Trustees along with the 
Community College League of California and the Legislative Black Caucus for the State 
of California will honor Compton Community College District Board of Trustees Vice 
President Deborah LeBlanc for her service to the California Community College system 
through her leadership in the African American Community College Trustee Caucus and 
as a member of the Compton Community College District Board of Trustees. Dr. 
LeBlanc is professor of public administration at National University in Los Angeles 
where she has taught for more than 20 years. 

All regular session Board meetings are open to the public. Closed session begins at 4:00 
p.m.  

The Board Agenda is posted 72 hours in advance of the meeting. Agendas are posted on 
the BoardDocs website under the “Meetings” tab at: 
http://www.boarddocs.com/ca/compton/Board.nsf/Public 

Photo available online:  
http://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/publicrelations/images/2017/DeborahLeBlanc.JPG 
 
About the Compton Community College District 
Board meetings are usually held the third Tuesday of each month and are open to the 
public. The District is located at 1111 E. Artesia Boulevard, Compton, CA 90221. 
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